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As a member of 350 Eugene and the Divest Oregon coalition, I urge you to support 

HB 4115, the Treasury Transparency Bill, and vote it out of the House Revenue 

Committee.  The Oregon Treasury and the Oregon Investment Council control over 

$130 BILLION of Oregonians’ money. Oregonians want to know how much of it is 

invested in climate altering fossil fuels. It recently took the Divest Oregon coalition 

four months of public records requests and public pressure to obtain this information. 

Oregonians shouldn’t have to go through such effort to learn how their money is 

invested. It should be easy and readily apparent. HB 4115 ensures yearly automatic 

public release of this information. It shines a light in an area of darkness. 

Transparency is the key to good, accountable governmental decision making. HB 

4115 provides such a light. 

 


